
Learning Focus
Recently, our staff have participated in further training to enhance

the development of our art curriculum. To inspire us even more,
we've welcomed an artist into our school, who has shared

wonderful ideas about promoting creativity and individuality in
the children’s artwork.

It has been absolutely delightful to witness the children’s
enthusiasm for the changes we've implemented in our teaching

approach. Our art curriculum allows them to develop their skills
year on year, exploring different techniques, learning about

various artists, and ultimately creating their very own final pieces.
We can hardly wait to display these masterpieces at the end of each

term! Plus, Mrs Lindsay will be collaborating with our visiting
artist in the coming weeks to review and refine our curriculum,
boosting the opportunities for our talented children. At William

Stockton, we truly believe in striving for excellence!

Dates 
Monday 27th January - 5/6C visit to the library

Tuesday 28th January - Y4 Residential parent’s meeting
Tuesday 28th January - Y6 Boosters start

Thursday 30th January - 5M visit to the library
Friday 31st January - 3/4M class assembly

Monday 3rd February - 3/4M visit to the library
Thursday 6th February - 4R visit to the library

Thursday 6th February - Y1 parental phonics workshop
Monday 10th February - 3B visit to the library

Number Smart Harley D Nursery

Self Smart
Arthur B RD

Mustafa E 5/6C

Art Smart Luna G RD

Body Smart Maya-Jo G 2D

People Smart Fatima T 5M

Nature Smart Keiron S 3B

Music Smart Matty Y 1H

Word Smart Zerin S 2H

Smart Learner Elacie - Mae M 6F

Class Percentage

RD 94%

1W 99%

3/4M & 4R 97%

5M 98%

AttendanceWinners

What a week we have had! Our Year 1 children had an
absolute blast visiting Liverpool FC’s Academy, training

there for a morning – what an experience that was!
Meanwhile, our Year 2 children embarked on their first

residential trip, and I must say, they were nothing short of
wonderful, enjoying every single moment. We also had a
well-attended Year 6 parents' meeting concerning their

upcoming residential, and we’re looking forward to the Year
4 meeting next week.

In addition to these exciting events, we're planning a variety
of parental pop-ins to boost engagement across the school.

Keep your eyes peeled for the upcoming dates – we can't
wait to see you all there!

Thank you to all the staff

that gave up their time to

take care of the Y2 children

so well on their

residentials!  The children

all made wonderful

memories

SMART Awards

Dinner Menu
Next week is week:  1

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Freya T 6F who has

won a £5 voucher for Amazon

today for 100% attendance this

week. Who will it be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  
please see our website for information about attendance and punctuality

William Stockton Weekly

 Respectful

SafeReady

Please make sure your child

has a full PE kit in school.  

Black jogging bottoms and

leggings are permitted for

winter months and a suitable

pair of trainers or pumps.




